
Dear Ms. Oller: 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate adjustment requested by Louisville Gas and 
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration. For 
your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00252. Please reference this case 
number in any future correspondence. 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site. 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 x208 

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2009 10:43 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: increase 

From: Theresa Oller[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2009 10:42:20 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: RE: increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

To whom it may concern I'm writing this in regards of my mother who is 
on disability, she doesn't have enough income to make it as it is and an 
increase in any utility will make it a hardship. 


